
 
 

   

 

Tuesday 18th June 2024 

 

Year 2 Assembly 
Monday 8th July & Tuesday 9th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are really excited to be able to share with you some information about our upcoming assembly “The Great 
Fire of London,” that the children will be performing as part of our learning as historians.  
 
You are invited to come and watch one of our two performances. Unfortunately, our hall has a limited capacity 
so we will be limiting our audience to two adults per child. This can be two adults at one performance or one 
adult per performance. From Monday 24th June, there will be a sign-up sheet with your child’s class teacher. 
Please ensure to sign your name on the performance you are planning to attend as this sign-up sheet will 
be used to admit people to the performance.  
 
Monday 8th July Performance 5.30pm – 6pm 
The children will perform the assembly on Monday 8th July after school at 5.30pm. The children will need to be 
picked up at the usual time of 3.30pm be brought back to school via the Year 2 gate at 5pm to prepare for the 
performance. If your child is in afterschool club that day, we will pick them up at 5pm from there. 
Parents/carers can enter the hall to watch the performance via the service yard doors from 5.15pm. We ask 
that no younger siblings attend this performance to enable the children to perform with as few disruptions as 
possible. All children will need to be collected from their classrooms via the Year 2 gate after the performance 
(approximately 6pm).  
 
Tuesday 9th July Performance 9.30am – 10am 
The Tuesday performance will take place during the school day. Parents/carers can enter the hall via the 
service yard at 9.15am and exit through the service yard at the end of the performance.  
 
Kind regards,  
Miss Earle, Mrs Frappell and Miss Newton 


